

To: [REDACTED]
From: Lesley Groff
Sent: Sun 12/16/2018 10:35:44 PM
Subject: Re:

ok good...sit tight...I am waiting for Jeffrey to answer...it's possible he could have you go back to PB house tonight and then get you on a new flight tomorrow to Newark and on to Tel Aviv...there is a flight from PB to Newark on UA around 11 and another around 12...then a UA flight out at 4:20pm to Tel Aviv...

On Dec 16, 2018, at 5:32 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Yes 1:15 if I see correct
Whatever is better with Jeffrey

I'm fine with everything ♦

On Sun, 16 Dec 2018 at 5:25 PM, Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

I know the first direct flight from Newark tomorrow is around 1pm...
If we can get you to Newark tonight and you miss the Tel Aviv flight , we have an apartment you can stay in ...I think it is best to get you to Newark tonight

On Dec 16, 2018, at 5:12 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Maybe there's something tomorrow morning?

On Sun, 16 Dec 2018 at 5:10 PM, Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

HI...i'm on the phone trying to help figure things out...just remain posted...

> On Dec 16, 2018, at 5:04 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:
>
> Lesley
> Hello, how are you?
> I'm actually stuck a bit here on the airport
> And confused about planes
> Cos the first flight is already delayed for 2,22 h for that moment
>